
Sculpture Club is a programme of free family-
friendly creative workshops by Glasgow Sculpture 
Studios.

Sculpture Club sessions give children and their 
grown-ups the chance to be creative, spend 
time together, and to try new things. Led by 
experienced professional artists from Glasgow 
Sculpture Studios, each session is unique and a 
great introduction to new ways of thinking and 
making that you can continue at home and at 
your own pace.

We’ve been working on these Sculpture Club at 
Home activity packs as a way to keep making, 
sharing, and connecting while we’re unable 
to run our usual weekly sessions at Glasgow 
Sculpture Studios and Woodside Library. We’ve 
been working with our friends at Queen’s Cross 
Housing Association and Home-Start Glasgow 
North to make sure our activity packs reach 
families in our local community.
 
Follow the link below to find all of our previous 
Sculpture Club at Home activities or you can 
follow us on the @SculptureClubbing Facebook 
page:
 
www.glasgowsculpturestudios.org/sculpture-
club-at-home



I saw Lesser Black-
backed Gulls close 
to Firhill Road. 
There are 4 different
species of gulls 
common to Glasgow, 
but Lesser Black-
backed is the most
noticeable in 
summer. Watch out 
for your lunch!

You might hear fluty, 
warbling songs made 
by a black bird with a 
yellow beak. This is the 
Blackbird.

One of the noisiest and 
tiniest birds on the canal 
is the Wren. Watch for 
them in the bracken or 
singing from the ivy.

There were Moorhens 
on my earlier treasure 
hunt, but now you can 
search for their babies. 
There was a cute one in 
the lily pads.

“Chiff Chaff. Chiff 
Chaff.” Although 
I didn’t see it, this 
bird is easy to learn
from its call. The 
name says it all: 
Chiffchaff.

I saw a lovely female 
House Sparrow. 
House Sparrows 
like living alongside 
people, but they still 
like wild spaces too.

They are overlooked, 
but Feral Pigeons 
are still cool. Check 
the car park for
them.

Summer on 

the canal is a bird 

bustle. Resident and 

migratory species have 

made their nests and 

are raising babies. This 

workshop is a treasure 

hunt between Firhill Road 

and Ruchill Street, 

and birds are 
the treasure! 

Bring your 

sketchbook, camera, 

notebook, or other tools 

to remember what 

you’ve found.

Keep your eyes 

and ears open. You never 

know what birds you’ll 

encounter!
You can start your journey at either end, or the middle of the map. If you don’t find all the birds you can always come back and try again.

www.glasgowsculpturestudios.org/sculpture-club-at-home/week-18


